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Level 3 Sex Offender Community Notification 

 
Pursuant to Massachusetts General Law the individuals classified as Level 3 Sex Offenders by the Sex Offender 

Registry Board are determined to be high risk to reoffend.  That degree of dangerousness posed to the public is 

such that a substantial public safety interest is served by active community notification. 

 

The Uxbridge Police Department will meet our obligation and follow the guidelines and protocol of the 

Massachusetts Sex Offender Registry. I want to be clear that the individuals in this and future Level 3 Sex 

Offender postings ARE NOT WANTED BY THE POLICE.  Uxbridge Police Department Facebook monitors 

have been instructed to remove any post that is hostile, degrading, obscene, threatening or improper.  I have also 

instructed staff to block the individual from our page who violates the terms listed above.  The agency will also 

investigate any harassment or crimes associated with this site and take appropriate action.   

 

Our goal is simple… Serve, protect and whenever possible prevent victimization… We will utilize the tools and 

resources that are at our disposal to facilitate that task in an effort to inform and educate our community…  

 

Stay safe everyone, 

 

Jeffrey A. Lourie, Chief of Police 
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